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This term the Burbi Group have 
been learning about food that 
comes from the farm. As a group 
we have mind mapped things we 
know about food on the farm and 
things we wanted to know more 
about and research. So far, the 
children have researched about 
where popcorn comes from and the 
process of how bread is made from 
paddock to plate. To extend on this, 
last week the Burbi group made 
their own bread at preschool. The 
Jarjums each took turns in adding 
ingredients to make the dough, 
kneading the dough, and preparing 
the bread for cooking. Once cooked 
we all enjoyed a slice fresh from the 
oven.

Food from Food from 
the Farmthe Farm
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Preschool Juice Preschool Juice 
barbar
Our preschool fruit trees are always a hit when they start 
to fruit each year. This year has been no exception with 
the preschoolers picking the ripe fruit to eat each day. 
The Burbi Group have had a strong interest in making 
lemon and orange juice with our fruit. Last week they 
used a hand juicer to juice the fruit to drink. To extend 
on this, educators discussed with the children, other 
fruits and vegetables that can be made into juice. The 
children then created their own juice bar menus. In the 
coming weeks, educators will supply the children with 
some fruits and vegetables they can experiment with to 
make their own juice concoctions. We are on the lookout 
for an electric juicer if any of our families have one that 
we would be able to borrow.



Exploring our Exploring our 
senses senses This term the Gurrahman Group 
have been learning about our 5 senses. Each week 
we have focused on a different sense. So far, we have 
learnt about the sense of smell, taste, and sight. The 
children have engaged in various experiences relating to 
these senses including spice painting, sorting foods into 
categories of bitter, sweet, sour and salty, and exploring 
what it’s like to not be able to see through various 
discussions, videos and games. In the coming weeks we 
will be exploring the sense of touch and hearing.






